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FOI Ref: OPCC 16-2024
	
Request: 5th July 2024

Response: 24th July 2024


I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does not hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	
This is an information request relating to Pride Month 2024.
 
Please include the following information:
1. Whether any events have been organised for Pride month. If so please provide the date, start and end time, and title/topic of the event
2. Whether any LGBT themed merchandise has been purchased for Pride month. i.e. since the beginning of the 2024/25 financial year. If so please provide me with information on what has been purchased and the cost
3. Whether the organisation have sponsored any Pride events. If so which events and please provide details of the nature of the sponsorship (particularly the financial value)
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I can refine my request.
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very happy to clarify what I am asking for.

I would prefer a response via email, but if this is not possible, I will gladly accept letters to the address below.
 
Please acknowledge this information request as soon as possible

Answer: 

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner can confirm the responses as follows:

1. The Office has not organised any events for Pride month, although staff from the office did attend an event in Pembroke on 20th July 2024
2. The Office has not purchased any LGBT themed merchandise
3. The Office has not sponsored any Pride events.


This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in March 2024


image1.png
V)
o\
Comisiynydd Hodtu  Trosed
@) Oyfed-Powys
Palce and rim Commisioner

S\




